
  

 

 
600 South Fourth Street 

P.O. Box 383 
Stoughton, WI  53589-0383 

Serving Electric, Water & Wastewater Since 1886 

 

News Release 
Stoughton Utilities 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
July 1, 2020 

Contact: Jill Weiss, Utilities Director 

  

Stoughton Utilities Partners with the Chamber of Commerce 

for COVID-19 Relief 
 

 

Stoughton’s not-for-profit utility is dedicating “Community Recharge” funds to support area 

pandemic relief efforts. 

 

“The current public health emergency has increased the level of support people and small 

businesses need from our community,” said Jill Weiss, Utilities Director. “Stoughton Utilities 

wants to do our part to help them recover.”  

 

To aid local relief efforts, the utility is going to double all Chamber Bucks purchases up to $50 to 

help encourage spending at local businesses that have been negatively impacted by COVID-19.  

 

To take advantage of this promotion and support local businesses, call the Stoughton Chamber of 

Commerce at (608) 873-7912 to place your order. Stoughton Utilities will double any Chamber 

Bucks purchase up to $50 per sale. Pick up your Chamber Bucks at the Stoughton Chamber of 

Commerce, located at 532 East Main Street. 

 

Offer is limited to $50 per customer, one per sale, through the month of September, while supplies 

last. Chamber Bucks are redeemable at over 150 local Stoughton businesses. Full details and a list 

of participating businesses can be found at stoughtonutilities.com. 

 

Stoughton Utilities is donating the Community Recharge funds in partnership with its not-for-

profit, member-owned wholesale power supplier, WPPI Energy, in order to help address the local 

health and economic impacts of COVID-19.  



  

 

 

“Now more than ever, Stoughton Utilities’ commitment to the people and businesses we serve 

goes beyond safe and reliable energy,” said Weiss. “You can count on us to stand by our 

community.” 

 

*** 

Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the surrounding 

area, and wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 


